
 
 

Canadian Society of Palliative Care Physicians 

Policy on presentation of abstracts on behalf of the CSPCP 

 
 

If a CSPCP Member or Board member wishes to submit and present an abstract 

about a CSPCP project or other work conducted by the CSPCP, he/she must 

request approval of the abstract from the CSPCP Board before the abstract is 

submitted. 

 

To request approval: Submit a draft of the abstract and details about the conference (date, 

location, approximate number of attendees, audience) to ed@cspcp.ca. You will receive a 

response within 14 days. 

 

If the abstract is approved by the Board, and it is subsequently accepted by the meeting 

organizers, the authorized presenter may request up to $500 reimbursement of expenses 

related to the abstract, such as: conference registration, travel and accommodation to 

attend the conference, printing of a poster. The reimbursement applies only to external 

conferences (not to ALPM). 
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